
 

You’re invited! 

COFFEE WITH THE SUPERINTENDENT 

WHEN: Thursday, March 27, 2025 
WHERE: The comfort of ZOOM, or at School. You choose what is  

convenient. 
TIME: 9:00am – 10:00am 
WHO: K – 4 Families 
WHY: Topics for this discussion – 

• How does my student(s) achieve their report card grades? 
• What does New York State require of SBCS as a charter 

school? 
• Enrollment for 2025/2026 school year. 
• Communication. A review of our communication systems and 

how can we improve them? 

All I ask is you send an email to DEHRLE@southbuffalocs.org as 
a RSVP. Please include your full name and if you will be in person 
or on zoom. I would like to know how much coffee and tea to 
have. 

ZOOM link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82472963741?pwd=gwG0ncyDcBErR
8jJQYStkTH3xjCRjd.1 

My Goal is to do this about every 3 weeks and bring new topics to 
our families. I am hopeful to have 50 or more families at each 
coffee with the super!  

 

Thank you, 
David Ehrle 
Superintendent 
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